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Dear Parent/Carer, 

RE: After School Quran Club 

Assalamu Alaikom 

We hope this letter finds you in the best of health and Imaan. 

After-school Quran Club will restart for Year 1 to 4 next term from Wednesday 17
th
 April 2024. 

The aim of the club is to help children learn to read the Quran with fluency and accuracy, using the 

Easy Quran Reading with Baghdadi Primer book.  

When? 

The club will run on Wednesdays and Thursdays at 3:15pm - 4:15pm 

 From Wednesday 17
th

 January until Thursday 11
th

 July 2024  

(Please Note: As per the school Child Collection Policy, if a child is collected more than 15 mins late 

on two occasions, they will lose their place in the club) 

Cost 

The cost per pupil is £5 per session. 

Wednesdays - £60 ((12 weeks)  

Thursdays - £60 (12 weeks) 

Each child will need a copy the Easy Quran Reading with Baghdadi Primer book, available to 

purchase from school for an additional £7. 

Total payment will be required in full, before the club starts. 

If you wish your child to attend the sessions please click the link below by Monday 25th March and 

complete the online form. Pupils may book for either Wednesday, Thursday or both days. A minimum 

of 4 pupils per session is required for the classes to proceed (or the cost may increase). The maximum 

number of pupils is 10, with places offered on a first come first served basis. 

https://forms.gle/3WQdjR3nSiRftosk6  

A letter will be sent to confirm your child’s place with full details of payment, if we have the 

minimum number to proceed. 

 

Executive Head: Mrs M. Mohamed BSC.HONS, LPSH, PGCE, PG.DIP 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D. Ghafori 
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Jazak'Allah khair 

Wasalam 

 

I. Chaudhry                   

 

Senior Leadership Team 

SMSC/SLT Lead 
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